WE WOULD LIKE
TO HEAR FROM YOU!

As a stakeholder in this area, the Platt Road site
project planning team would like you to get
involved in the design process! The 13.5 acre site
was formerly home to a juvenile center and is
located at the intersection of Platt Road and
Huron Parkway. In its effort to utilize innovative

Tuesday, Auqust 26

4pm-7pm: Join us for a hands-on
public visioning session where you can
share your ideas for the site

Wednesday, Auqust 27

10:30am-4:30pm: Drop in to
participate in design exploration for the
Platt Road site

5pm-7pm: Join us to review and refine
the design alternatives

Thursday, Auqust 28

5pm-6:30pm: Join us as we wrap up
the charrette process with a
presentation of the refined design
alternative for the Platt Road site

approaches and focus on the priorities of the
community, Washtenaw county and the
development team have organized three days of
community-driven design and planning
workshops.

Study Area:

2270 Platt Rd.

Meeting Location:

United Way of Washtenaw County
2305 Platt Rd.
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Please visit the Platt Road website at: www.plattroad.org for more information.




